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As the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic continues to
evolve, we are grateful to Halton Healthcare front
line staff and clinical leaders who are making a
positive difference to the health of our community.

While we self-isolate to avoid illness, our hospital’s
dedicated team of front line medical professionals
are more committed than ever to care for those in
need of help. We are indebted to them and our
hospital’s clinical leaders who are making a positive

difference to the health of our community while
ensuring the safety of all patients, staff, physicians
and volunteers.

With the support of generous donors like you, we
continue to adapt and expand to make sure we are
meeting the needs of our ever-growing community.

Please visit georgetownhospitalfoundation.ca
for more information or to make an online gift.

If you can, please support our COVID-19 Response
Fund by visiting georgetownhospitalfoundation.ca

Other Ways to Give
Innovative Ideas
If your business or organization has an innovative solution
to support the response to COVID-19, please visit the
Government of Ontario's website at ontario.ca/how-your-
organization-can-help-fight-coronavirus

Equipment Donations
Currently, we are only accepting items that have been
purchased in Canada or are vendors licensed to sell
Personal Protective Equipment in Canada. All items must be
in factory sealed unopened boxes and must not be expired.

For the most current list of items we are accepting or to find out how to donate, visit
haltonhealthcare.com/covid-19-info/covid-19-community-support

How You Can Help Your Hospital
During the COVID-19 Pandemic


